McMAHON

ARCHITECTS

June 25, 2025

Ryan Rice, Deputy Director of Utilities
City of Appleton, Department of Utilities
2006 E. Newberry Street

Appleton, WI 54915

Re: City of Appleton, Department of Utilities
Summer Street Lift Station Replacement Project
Letter of Recommendation
McM. No. A0005-09-24-00468
Ryan,
On June 24, 2025, bids were received via QuestCDN online bidding services for the above referenced
project. Three (3) bids were received, ranging in price from $1,194,000.00 to $1,523,586.00 (bid

tabulation enclosed).

Based upon the bids received, we recommend awarding Contract AO005-09-24-00468 to the low bidder,
Advance Construction, Inc., in the amount of $1,194,000.00.

If you agree with our recommendation, please date and sign the enclosed Notices of Award, and return
to our office for incorporation into the Contract Documents.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Respectfully,

McMahon Associates, Inc.

Oy 70—

Chad T. Olsen, P.E., BCEES
Vice President / Senior Water & Wastewater Project Manager

CTO:jlh
Enclosures: Notice of Award
Bid Tabulation
McMAHON ASSOCIATES, INC. 1445 McMAHON DRIVE NEENAH, WI 54956 Mailing P.O. BOX 1025 NEENAH, WI 54957-1025 S E R V l C E

PH 920.751.4200 FAX 920.751.4284 MCM@MCMGRP.COM WWW.MCMGRP.COM INSPIRED
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